
Mrs Freshley's Apple Pie & Mrs 

Freshley's Cherry Pie 

We are recalling Mrs Freshley's Apple Pie and Cherry Pie due to the 

presence of a previously unknown ingredient which contains the 

Allergen Soya. 

Mrs Freshleys Apple Pie and Cherry Pie 

All pack sizes and best before dates affected: 

Pack size: 128g (4.5oz) 

Best Before dates affected: 28th October '22, 3i
5t October '22, 4th 

November '22 & 7th November 2022 

The best before date can be found on the side of the box 

(J.) What you should do 
If you have bought Mrs Freshley's Apple Pie or Cherry Pie as detailed above, and you have 

and allergy to Soya do not eat it. 

Instead: 

• Check if you have bought the affected best before dates of the Mrs Freshley's Apple Pie 

or Cherry Pie 

• 9 You can do this by taking a picture of this notice or writing down the best before 

date(s) for reference at home. 

• Return the product(s) to the store for a full refund (with or without a receipt). 

Want more information? 
For more information contact us on 07523204860. 3D Trading, 6 Rathdown Road, Lisburn, 

Northern Ireland, BT28 2RE. Date: 02;11;2022 
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